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Year 6 
  

Magpies 
 

Mrs Rebecca Rogers 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Welcome back for the 2022 school year. My name is Rebecca Rogers and I am optimistic we 
will have a fun and successful year with  our class of  Year 6 Magpies!  
 

We have 26 students in our class who will work collaboratively to achieve goals.  We are  
supported within our classroom by Mrs Tanya Moore as our SLSO (Student Learning Sup-
port Officer).  Mrs Gabriel Easman will be taking the class each Wednesday relieving me for 
other duties around the school. 
 

Mrs Amanda Bunter will take the class for Science every Thursday for one hour.  Our Library 
day is Tuesday with Ms Renee Cohen.  Scripture lessons are currently timetabled for 
Wednesday.  Sport sessions will be held on Friday afternoons along with morning PE         
sessions each day. 
 

Students will receive weekly homework to complete independently. This will begin Week 3. 
Students will receive homework on Mondays and it is expected to be submitted on Fridays. 
All students are encouraged to read on a regular basis. 
 

I am pleased to work with parents and carers to assist all students on their learning  journey.   
Please feel free to arrange a time to discuss any concerns or requests you may have. 

Thankyou, 
 
 
Rebecca Rogers 
Classroom Teacher  
 

 



Additional Information:  
 
 Throughout the year you will receive forms and information for High School, 

this starts early so please be prepared.  There is a process in moving on to High 
School with first a form of expression of enrolment followed later in the year 
with actual enrolment forms.  Please return these promptly once received as it 
can make transition run with ease. 

 Graduation will occur at the end of the year and we will ask for 
baby photos for this special time. 

 An excursion has been planned for Term 4 and at this point we 
are hopeful all will work out, please cross your fingers.  This    
excursion is a 3 night excursion.  Notes will be sent out with 
payment plans when the covid situation is under control.  This excursion is a 
great opportunity for your child to strengthen their independence and           
resilience skills while forming greater bonds with peers.  

 

Learning Opportunities: 
 Our class have a Google Classroom that can be accessed through their          

student portal.  Students are aware of the steps to access this site and can do 
so on any device that has access to internet search engines such as google or 
safari.  This  online platform will have tasks students are able to complete and 
receive feedback  for improvement. 

 Encouraging reading is extremely important, we 
would appreciate your support with this. 

 We are here to help your child to thrive so please stay 
in contact, we will work together as a strong team.   

 
 

Email: rebecca.wiggins@det.nsw.edu.au 
School phone : 68472043 
 
 
 
 
 



Magpies are symbolic of intelligence and wit.             

These black and white birds show an extraordinarily high IQ  and are equally       

resourceful as well. These birds also have a powerful spirit 

and totem that can guide you to the easiest path to success. 

 

   


